
Dear GEAA members and friends, 

GEAA would like to thank our good friends over at the Blue Star Brewing Company for once 
again declaring their support of our mission to preserve and protect the invaluable resource 
we share in the Edwards Aquifer.  Because we need good water to make good beer, the 
Blue Star Brewing Company has chosen GEAA to be featured on the table tents displayed 
throughout the brewery.  These tents, which encourage guests to support our mission by 
leaving a cash donation at the door, were designed and printed by the Blue Star Brewing 
Company.  All we have to do is show up and enjoy their fabulous beer!   We invite our 
supporters to join us on Thursday, April 28th for happy hour at the brewery.  What better 
way to show our gratitude?  Also, GEAA is desperately low on operating funds right now, so 
don't forget to bring a few extra bucks.  

If you can't make it on the 28th be  sure to bring your friends out to the brewery when you 
can!  

 

See you at the Blue Star Brewing Company! 

1414 South Alamo, Suite 105 

San Antonio, TX 78210 

Thursday, 28th 

5:30 pm 

 

Annalisa Peace 

Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 

210-320-6294 

www.aquiferalliance.org 
 

http://www.bluestarbrewing.com/
http://www.aquiferalliance.org/

